FIRST
FRIDAYS

A 1:30—3:30pm
Y Adult Drop-In

((( Central Speech )

and Hearing ClinicCinc.

/ @
V an affitiate of Victoria General Hospital
The first Friday of the month, beginning in February,
Central Speech and Hearing Clinic will be hosting a drop-in
for adults with cochlear implants and those hoping to
receive one. This is an opportunity to connect with other
adults with hearing loss over coffee, tea, and cookies. Feel

free to come and go as you please.
Hope to see you there!
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